
 

The Brow C.P. School 

Open Day 
School tour and presentation 

 

9.30 am and 4.30 pm 

If you are looking for a nurturing, friendly, inclusive school, with  
high expectations of all children and skilled, dedicated staff who care,  

come along and meet us on 9th October.  
 

Whether you are looking for a Reception 2024 place, nursery  
                   provision, or a place in KS1/2, we would love to meet you  

and answer any questions you may have.  

October 

9th 
Monday 


